CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 02, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01279-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 8:29 AM
To: ‘carolyn lilly'

Subject: RE: Doc #160101-WS

Good Mr. and Mrs. Lilly,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: carolyn lilly [mailto:clilly_432@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 10:15 PM
To: Records Clerk

Subject: Doc #160101-WS

My husband and | do not agree with the pending water bill increase. We r unable to attend the upcoming
meeting to voice our disapproval in person. Please add our names to the list of people opposed to this increase.
Thank you. Carolyn and Randy Lilly 123 Rose Briar Drive, Longwood FL 32750.


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 02, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 01279-17




